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Algonkian Families, 

I want to thank our entire community and staff for a fantastic year! It is 

truly a privilege to be the principal of Algonkian Elementary. I want to 

thank the PTA for their support and the programs they provided for us this 

year.  

Our students are great examples of hard work and high character. Early 

results show a positive trend in SOL scores. I want to thank all the 

students for their hard work and effort throughout the year.  We have 

many teachers continuing their growth as educators by attending project 

based learning workshops and technology workshops this summer. The 

staffs desire for continuous learning is unmatched by any staff in the 

county.   

Please look at the upcoming dates for events in August. This year 

Kindergarten will have their own orientation a day before the rest of the 

grade levels. Also new this year, each back to school night will begin in the 

gymnasium then parents will proceed to the classroom. Open house will 

be from 9:00-10:00 on August 28. This is the time for students to meet 

their teacher.  

I hope everyone has a great summer and gets some time to relax. Enjoy 

spending time with family and friends. The first day of school will be here 

before you know it.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Brian Blubaugh 

Principal Algonkian Elemenatary 

 

Upcoming Events 
August 19 

Teachers’ first day back 

August 26 

Kindergarten Orientation           

6:30-7:30 

August 27 

BTSN 1st-3rd 6:00-7:00 

BTSN 4th – 5th  7:00-8:00 

August 28 

Open House 9:00-10:00 

August 31 
First Day of school 

 
 

Assistance Notice 

 

If, due to a disability, you need 
assistance to enable you to 
participate meaningfully in any 
of our school programs, please 
contact Ms. Karen Shields, 
Assistant Principal, at 571-434-
3240 at least five working days 
prior to the activity. 
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Algonkian Counseling 
  

 

 

Our School Counseling Webpage will of course be up 

all summer, so please take some time to peruse the 

information and links to LOTS of School Counseling, 

Parenting, & Chess information!  Click here to go 

directly to our School Counseling Webpages 

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!! 

 

 

Looking for Summer Camps & Activities?! 

Our LCPS Parent Resource Center has created a great summer 

activities page to help you in your search.   

**Please note that this is not an endorsement of any specific camps! 

 

 

Follow Algonkian on 
Twitter @ ALG_lcps 

 

 

 

http://www.lcps.org/page/40388
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Click here to view. 

 

http://www.lcps.org/Page/1433

